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AP Exam Registration! 

Attention all AP exam students. Registration for AP exams 
is now available until November 1st, 2025.  To register 
for an AP exam, do the following two steps: 

  1.  Make sure have used your AP class Join Code to  
       register in myAP classroom  
       https://myap.collegeboard.org/ 
 2.  Go to School Cash online and PAY for the AP  
      exam(s) you want to write  
  

That's it!  If you have any questions, please find Mr. Lee 
in Room A139 at lunch. 

 

 

Student Photo Retake will take place on 
Friday, October 18th, 2024, AM only. 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Teacher 
Interviews will be held 
virtually on Wednesday, 
October 30th, 2024.  Sign-
up for the Parent/Teachers 
Interviews will start on 

Wednesday, October 23rd, at 9:00 am. More information 
will be emailed to parents and will also be posted on our 
school website. 

Attention All Grads! 
Grad Photos will take place 
in the mobile at South 
starting Odtober 9th to 

October 23rd.  To book your appointment, please click on  
https://artona.com/bookings/512c0dd1dd3d4178788a529a3
ba402ef  

https://myap.collegeboard.org/
https://artona.com/bookings/512c0dd1dd3d4178788a529a3ba402ef
https://artona.com/bookings/512c0dd1dd3d4178788a529a3ba402ef


  

 

The 2025 Yearbook is available for purchase!  The 
early bird pricing is $55 until October 31, 2024.  All 
early bird purchases will have the student’s name 
personalized/stamped on their yearbook. 
Price increases to $70 on November 1st and only a 
limited number of extra yearbooks are purchased.  The 
2022, 2023 and 2024 Yearbooks sold out leaving some 
students without so, order yours NOW. 
 
Remember to ask your parents if a yearbook was 
purchased. 
 

 
To all students registered for the Canadian Open  
Mathematics Competition (COMC): 
 
Permission Forms Due: Please obtain your teacher's 
signature on the permission form and submit it to Mr. 
Marzouk in Room A207 by October 28. 
Competition Details: 
• Date: Wednesday, October 30 
• Time: 9:00 am - 11:30 am 
• Location: Library 
• Eligible: Grades: 11 and 12 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don't 
hesitate to reach out to Mr. Marzouk.  Good luck on the 
competition! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to introduce the Math Clinic at Burnaby 
South Secondary School, a free peer-tutoring program 
designed to support your child's math proficiency. Led 
by high-achieving students, this initiative provides 
individualized guidance on homework, projects, and 
exam preparation. 
 
 Key Benefits: 

 Free peer tutoring 
 No appointments necessary; walk-ins welcome 
 Flexible scheduling during lunch breaks and flex times 
 Support for grades 8-12 
 Expertise from experienced student tutors 

 
Come and join us at the Math Clinic on every Mondays 
and Thursdays during lunchtime in A207 starting 
October 7th, 2024.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to reach out to Mr. M. Marzouk in A207. 

Fear Factor 
October has come, meaning our Halloween-themed 
event, Fear Factor is upon us! Test your limits by eating 
our specially prepared spooktastic foods and see who 
can eat them the fastest! The event is on October 29 and 
make sure you pay your activity fee to participate! 
There will be an awesome prize, and sign up with a 
group of 2, 3 or 5 as the maximum. If you are signing 
up as groups of 2 and 3, we will pair you up with 
others. Sign ups are on SG’s Instagram bio: 
@bbysouthstudentgov! 
 



 

Hello Rebels! 
Grade 8 Mixer Recap 
We’re thrilled to announce that the Grade 8 Mixer was 
a huge success! Thank you to all the grade 8’s that 
attended and all our volunteers that made it possible. 
Many of our new students had the chance to meet, 
connect, and form friendships as they embark on their 
high school journey. The event was a hit with games 
such as Are you smarter than a 7th grader and a fun frog 
jumping game! 
 
Students also enjoyed a variety of snacks such as 
hotdogs, chips and juice boxes. A highlight of the event 
was the election of our Grade 8 Representatives for 
Burnaby South’s Student Government. A big 
congratulations to Kiera Cao and Alexis Chen, our 
newly elected Grade 8 Representatives! We are excited 
to welcome them to the Student Government family and 
look forward to their leadership. 
 
Lastly, a quick reminder to pay your student fees if you 
haven’t already! These fees allow us to host amazing 
events like this one free of charge for participants. 
 
Thanks again for making the Grade 8 Mixer a fantastic 
time! 
 
ELL SG New Representatives of 
2024/2025 
 
We’re excited to welcome these fresh faces to Student 
Government and wish them all the best as they step into 
their new roles. We look forward to seeing their 
contributions and leadership in the coming year! 
Thanks to all who voted for representatives. We cannot 
wait to see what the new school year will look like with 
our new Student Government family members Jasmine 
Wu and Nene Ananlorphan! 

 
Friday, October 18th – Student photo Retakes – AM Only 
 
Wednesday, October 23rd – Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Sign-up begins 
 
Wednesday, October 23rd – University of Toronto 
Presentation – MPR, 9:00 am 
 
Friday, October 25th – Pro D Day – School Closed 
 
Tuesday, October 29th – Fear Factor – Lunchtime, 
Cafeteria 
 
Wednesday, October 30th – Parent/Teacher Interviews 
(Virtual) 
 
Wednesday, Ocrtober 30th – Student Early Dismissal 
 
Thursday, October 31st – Student Early Dismissal 
 
Thursday, October 31st – Last day to purchase Yearbook 
at early bird price $55 
 
Friday, November 1st – US College/.University Deadline 
to apply for September 2025 Early Acceptance 
 
Monday, November 4th – Artona Grad Group Photos, 
3:30 – 9:00 pm 
 
 

“Don’t let what you cannot do interfere with what you can do.”  John Wooden 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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